OTTO TOWNSHIP DRIVEWAY SNOW PLOWING POLICY

People wanting their driveways plowed on a regular basis should call and set it up with the operators
in October. Eric Bakka phone # is 218-640-1194.

If you want to have your driveway plowed at your own request call before it stops snowing.

People who want driveways plowed after the plowing has been finished will be billed for the extra
time it takes the operator to drive to the garage, warm up the plow, drive to the driveway, plus
the time to plow the driveway.

People need to keep the area plowed free of vehicles so the plow can get in and out of the driveway.

Driveways must be cleared of trees and branches so there is a 12 foot clearance overhead and 12
feet from the edges of the driveway.

As of April 11, 2022, the township rate for plowing is $35.00 minimum for the first 15 minutes and
the hourly rate of $70.00 an hour for the time over 15 minutes. Out of township rate is $100/
hour.

We reserve the right to refuse service.

We are not liable for damage during snow removal operations.

REMINDER: Pursuant to Minnesota Statutes, Section 160.2715, Sub.al, it is unlawful to obstruct
roadways or deposit snow or ice thereon. Do not leave snow on the roads when clearing your driveway or
mailbox.
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